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Toyota of Tri-Cities Donates New Vehicle to Rotary Duck Race 
   

Tri-Cities, WA—The Mid-Columbia Duck Race board is excited to announce that a new 2017 RAV4 LE AWD, 
donated by Toyota of Tri-Cities, will be the grand prize on the 29th Annual Great Mid-Columbia Duck Race raffle 
ticket.    
 
This is the 13th year that Toyota of Tri-Cities has donated a new vehicle to the Rotary Mid-Columbia Duck Race. 
The car provides a major incentive that drives ticket sales, proceeds of which are distributed to local Rotary clubs to 
fund their charitable projects.    
 
A sellout of 40,000 tickets were sold in 2016 bringing tens of thousands of dollars into the community to support 
non-profit organizations and human service projects. The Rotary Clubs of the Tri-Cities wish to thank Toyota of Tri-
Cities for their continued support of the Rotary Mid-Columbia Duck Race! 
 
The vehicle will be displayed at Toyota of Tri-Cities until July 1st and then throughout the community until the Duck 
Race which takes place October 7, 2017 in Columbia Park. 
 
Tickets will go on sale August 1st at ticket outlets including all Tri-Cities Grigg’s/Ace Hardware stores, Toyota of Tri-
Cities, all area Banner Bank branches, Kennewick Ranch & Home and Garrison’s Home Appliance Center.  For 
locations and information, visit www.tcduckrace.com.   
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